
www.cdabible.org 

5350 N. 4th Street • Coeur d’Alene, Idaho 83815 • 208.664.4883 

 

SCAN  
QR CODE 
TO SEND 

A GIFT 

 

Global Ministry Highlight 
Luis and Vanessa Lopez—Tanzania 

www.ethnos360.org 
March 16, 2025 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Dear CBC Family, 
 

We arrived safe and sound in Tanzania. All of us are doing ok, and 
we are adjusting ourselves to the current time. We had a long 
journey from Chihuahua to here, but we saw God in every step 
even during hard episodes! There are several things we need to 
arrange before we go to our village. I (Luis) am taking a first trip 
this week to see and evaluate how our house is and to be aware 
of any repairs we might need to do before I take the whole family 
there.  
 

We miss you all. We had such a wonderful time in CDA last year. 
We are happy to have many memories with CBC family. All of us 
send our love and gratitude to you.  
 

Stay strong in the word and 
depend on His Grace.  
 

Luis Lopez for the Lopezes 



— Prayer Requests and Updates — 
 
 

There is room on the prayer list for your requests. Please use a prayer card 
from the pew, scan the QR code below, call, or email the church (208) 664-4883 
or (office@cdabible.org). Office hours Monday-Thursday from 8 AM to 3 PM.  
 

Local Ministry Partners: Pray for our local ministry partners, UGM, Love INC, 
Open Arms, One Site for Seniors, and North Idaho Young Life. Pray that their 
needs will be met with competent staff, enthusiastic volunteers and generous 
financial gifts, and pray that those whom they serve will find life-giving solutions 
to their needs, especially peace with God and new life in Him. 
 

Martin (Jodi Frederick’s brother): Pray that Martin will gain strength and bal-
ance in his leg. Pray that he will be accepted into the Montana speech program 
again and for housing while he is there. Pray that he will regain use of his right 
arm and hand. They are so thankful for your prayers! 
 

Mission Trips: Pray for our pastors who are preparing for mission trips. Pastor 
Nat, along with his oldest daughter and son will go to support Eric and Danica 
Abisror in Cordoba, Argentina (March 25-April 1). Pastor Zach’s family is heading 
to Girona, Spain to support Mark and Andrea Davis (April 10-27). Pray for good 
health, strength, and peace as they coordinate many details to make their  
journeys. Ask the Lord to guide their hearts as they seek to bless our missionar-
ies and bring encouragement to them in the field. Praise God for His goodness 
and the joy and comfort of fellowship with brothers and sisters in the Lord. 
 

Nathan Duncan: Thank you for praying for Dr. and Mrs. Massey and for praying 
for Nathan’s dissertation defense. Nathan passed his defense interview on 
March 11, and Dr. Massey was the first person to address him as Dr. Nathan 
Duncan. He praises God for countless mercies and prays that God will use him 
to share His word with those who need to hear it. 
 

Russ & Karyn Smyth: Please pray for Karyn’s elderly mother Lavonne who has 
been suffering from poor health and was in the hospital. Now she is home with 
caregivers providing care, but she went without vital medicine because of a 
failed IV. Lavonne is a retired missionary living in a nursing home for missionar-
ies, but illness and age are taking a heavy toll. Pray for continued peace and 
comfort as she endures these difficult days, and ask the Lord to give strength to 
Russ and Karyn who traveled to Florida to spend time supporting her. 
 
 

Prayer Gatherings:  
● Pre-Worship Gathering Prayer Group - 9:45 AM 
● After Worship Gathering Prayer Group  - 12:00 PM 
● Thursday Morning Men’s Prayer Group - 6:00 AM 
● Thursday Morning Women's Prayer Group  - 11:00 AM 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

— Events, Ministries, and Opportunities — 
 
 

Communication Cards: Please use the communication cards located in the pews 
to share a prayer request, update phone or address, tell us about yourself, vol-
unteer to serve, etc. Place cards in an offering box. The church office is open 
Mon.-Thurs., 8:00 a.m.—3:00 p.m. Always feel free to call 208-664-4883 or email 
office@cdabible.org. We love hearing from you! 
 

Discipleship Groups: Adults! Growing an intimate love for and trusting obedi-
ence to Jesus is one of our key values; we call this discipleship. If you desire to 
belong to a D-Group, sign up in the lobby or email (zach@cdabible.org). 
 

Rebuilding Foundations: CBC support group for divorced or separated women 
meets every 1st and 3rd Saturday in the Prayer Room. Contact the church office 
for more details. 
 

CBC Food Bank Requests:: The food bank would greatly appreciate the following 
donations: 

● 16-oz plastic jars of Peanut Butter, smooth or chunky 
● 7.5-oz boxes of Macaroni & Cheese 
● 24-oz. cans of Pasta Sauce, any flavor 

Donations may be dropped off Sunday morning in the lobby. You may also drop 
off Monday through Thursday from 8 AM - 3 PM on the cart in the northwest 
stairwell. Call the church office if you need help unloading your car during office 
hours at 208-664-4883. We are happy to help! Thank you for your donations. 
 

Women’s Coffee Fellowship: These gatherings are held on the 2nd and 4th  
Saturday of each month from 8:30-10:00 AM. It’s a casual time of fellowship. 
Bring your own coffee, tea, hot chocolate, or H2O. Invite a friend! 
 

Summit Christian Academy: You’re invited to their spring concert The Lions, The 
Switch, and the Warm Robes on March 27 at 10:30 a.m. or 5:30 p.m. (FREE) 
 

Lost and Found: Missing something? The lost and found is in the basement 
northside near the elevator. Unclaimed items are donated to charity. 
 

2024 Giving Statements: If we have your email address, your statements were 
sent via email from amber@cdabible.org. Please check your spam/junk folder. 
All others were mailed USPS. You’re welcome to call Tamera at the church office 
208-664-4883 or email our bookkeeper, Amber, directly to request an electronic 
copy of your statement. Thank you for your generous support of CBC ministries. 
 
 
 
 

  Mark Your Calendar 
  Mar. 22: Women’s Coffee Fellowship (8:30 AM) Lobby 
  Mar. 23: Women of Valor Luncheon (12 PM) GR 
  Mar. 26: Youth Group Fundraiser (6:00-8:00 PM) Gym 
  Mar. 27: Summit Christian Academy Musical (10:30 AM) WC 
  Mar. 30: Family Worship Gathering (10:30 AM) Nursery only 
   
 

 

You can scan the QR 
code to share a prayer 
request with us. 

You can scan the QR 
code to schedule the 
church prayer room. 



 
 
 

ON EARTH AS IT IS IN HEAVEN 
Pastor Nathanael Schey 

Sunday AM—March 16, 2025 
 
  

Message notes: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

YOUTH GROUP SUMMER CAMP! 
Registration opened Thursday, March 13, 9:00 AM PST 

 

Youth Summer Camp at Stonewater Adventure Camp registration opened 
Thursday, March 13th at 9am PST. To register your student, go to cdabible.org. 
Find the red "Next Steps" tab in the bottom right corner of the home page and 
click on "Next Steps." Find "2025 Youth Summer Camp" and follow the steps to 
register your student! 
 

TYPES OF ADVENTURE CAMPS—JULY 20-25, 2025 
There will be two choices of "camps" within the registration flow. These two 
choices are only available to high school students. Middle school students will be 
able to participate only in "Base Camp Adventures." High school students have 
the choice to participate in either "Base Camp Adventures" or "River Kayak 
Adventures." We will spend the first two days of camp together before we split 
up into our separate groups. 
 

Base Camp Adventures: Day adventure camp! Stonewater will be your spot of 
sleep and reset, every day your student will be able to embark on a different  
adventure for the day! These adventures are kayaking across a lake, rock  
climbing with trained professionals, hiking the Pacific Coast Trail, etc. 
 

River Kayak Adventure: This is a 3-day overnight trip kayaking on the Methow 
River in Washington State. Your student will be kayaking, sleep out under the 
stairs, and hanging out with their fellow students all while being supervised by 
trained professionals in kayaking and rapids! THIS CHOICE IS FOR HIGH SCHOOL 
ONLY! 
 

LIMITED SPACE FOR THE ENTIRE CAMP! 
Unfortunately, Stonewater has put a limit on the number of people who can 
come and be a part of the summer camp! Only 16 students will be able to  
register for the Base Camp and only 13 students will be able to register for the 
Kayak Camp. So please register quickly! We cannot make any more space  
available like we did for this year's winter camp per Stonewater's guidelines. 
 

COST 
● At this time when you are registering you will be asked to pay a $100 deposit 

to secure your student's spot. This is required to complete the registration 
process. 

● The ballpark total cost of the entire camp will be around $400. However, this is 
subject to change per the Soup/Chili Cookoff Fundraiser on March 26th. 

● Individual fundraisers such as bake sales will be available for students to par-
ticipate in after the soup and chili cookoff to help each student lower their 
cost out of pocket. 

 

As always, if you have any questions or concerns, please email us directly! 
 

Blessings, 
Robbie and Hannah 
harmelink@cdabible.org 



You’re Invited! 
 

Sunday, March 23rd 

12:00 PM 

The Gathering Room 
 

Women of Valor is a group of widows and older 
single women of the church who gather for a 

meal and a time of support and encouragement 
from each other and our ministry team. This 

event always proves to be a great time of warm 
fellowship and delicious food provided by the 

ministry team.  
 

Just bring yourself and a hearty appetite! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CBC YOUTH FUNDRAISER 

CHILI COOKOFF AND PIE AUCTION 2025 
 

Wednesday, March 26, 6:00-8:00 PM 

$10 tickets at the door 
 

 


